

Glyn Dwfn's Moot Points

The Shire Moot was held on 6/24/20. There were 14 folk in attendance.

New Members – none

Officer Reports:

Seneschal (Richard) – Not much to report. We sent in some warrants for myself, Kathren, and Tanloth. Attended the summits moot which was super exciting!

Exchequer (Scianna) – We have \$9,431.21 in our bank account as of May 1st 2020. My office received a letter from the society seneschal warning about doxxing. Do not doxx.

Marshal (Tanloth) – Not much to report. With Covid still rampant we still can't hold fighter practice. I'd like to talk with Piaras on ways we can involve people in martial practices.

Archery (Jay) – Nothing to report.

Heavy Weapons (David) – Not present; no report.

A&S Minister (Samwell) – Not much to report. I've been trying to share interesting A&S things to the Facebook page as much as I can.

Herald (Robbin) – Robbin and Sean are working on the transition to Sean taking over the office.

Web Minister (Laura Irwin) – Not much to report. I've been exploring what all is possible with the wordpress site and what kind of content might be worthwhile to add to the wordpress site.

Chatelaine (Jacques) – Nothing to report.

Chronicler (Marion) – Nothing new to report!

Social Media Deputy (Piaras) - I started my "Piaras' Weekly Fighter Practice". Tanloth loop back with me on that. We may need to consider how I manage the group page because it was reiterated at some point that these discussion pages are unofficial so it

may be a conflict of interest because of my office. It may be a good idea to have some non-officer moderators on the Unofficial page.

FAC (Seamus) - I will no longer be able to conduct my business as an officer of the shire. I formally resign from my position as FAC. I still have some youth combat equipment that I will be giving to the Shire Marshal (Tanloth).

Business:

Summer Investiture 2021 Bids

Scianna- I posted to the officers facebook group an idea about making investiture our first event that we have as a shire in 2021. Orion has been the only person to approach us about doing it, him and the event steward committee decided that it would be too big of an event for his first. I propose that the event steward committee run the event as a mentoring opportunity for people who have interest in running events in the future. The event steward committee would do it as a team effort and gives us the opportunity to teach people.

I want to get the other members of the event steward committee (Samwell and Piaras) if they would have the bandwidth to do that. (They do).

Event Steward Committee will schedule a planning meeting before next moot.

(Tentatively scheduled 7/8/20 7pm)

Baronial Updates

Piaras- Not many updates. I was hopeful we'd have heard something official. At the Summits moots they semi sort of announced that it was going through, but nothing official has happened. Hopefully we have more information next month.

Richard: Do we need to think about baronial regalia?

Piaras: Yes we need to fundraise for the big ticket items like thrones and baronial coronets. I did have a banner commissioned with our new arms (it was for Tain Bo... but Tain bo was canceled).

Thorgeirr: I can do stuff made out of wood. Let's work on a design.

Putting together a Facebook chat group to discuss further Baronial Regalia *stuff*.

Piaras- Since it's pretty likely that we'll become a barony soon how would we like to announce that? Facebook banner/post. Zoom party! Piaras, Richard, and Marion to loop back on ideas later.

Open Business

-Richard: Next month officer reports are due! Please have them in by July 12th so I have time to read them for my report.

-Samwell: As far as A&S stuff goes, I've been going through my bookshelf and have several books on calligraphy stuff and other SCA related things that I'm not using. I

think I'd like to put together a Glyn Dwfn Baronial Inaugural Free Library. I'll work on putting together a catalog of what we have.

Looking into digital option courtesy of lead by Thorgeirr~

Warrants: Devin's warrant as herald has expired; Sean Dille will be stepping up to replace them. Seamus FAC Officer will be resigning.

Financials: